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Friday 31st January 2020 

 

Year 6 Camp 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following the success of last year’s Year 6 Camp to PGL Osmington Bay, we have made a 

provisional booking for the residential trip from Monday 28th September – Friday 2nd October 

2020. As well as providing children with one of their most treasured memories of primary 

school, the purpose of the Year 6 camp is to enable children to develop their skills of 

independence and team building, fostering a greater sense of unity among the children. These 

skills are invaluable to children and benefit them not only in their last year at Bishop Road but 

also in their successful transition to secondary school.   
 

Osmington Bay is situated on the coast and the centre has direct access to a stunning pebble 

beach as well as boasting an impressive range of indoor and outdoor activities, including water 

sports at the 2012 Olympic water sports venue around the coast in Weymouth.  The centre is set 

in beautiful, secure grounds with first class instructors and excellent catering. For more 

information please visit their website at: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-

holidays/centres/osmington-bay . 

 

The school is unable to make a loss or a profit on a trip, therefore for this trip to be viable we 

are asking for a voluntary contribution of £392.72. If sufficient contributions are not received 

the trip may be cancelled. In order to secure your child’s place a non-refundable deposit of £50 

is required by Friday February 14th 2020.  The final amount will be due by Friday 3rd July.  

Arrangements have been made in the school office if you would like to pay in the following 

instalments: 

 1st March £85.68 

 1st April £85.68 

 1st May £85.68 

 1st June £85.68 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay
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Please pay online if possible.  You can also give permission for your child to attend online. 

Alternatively, please enclose the amount as cash or cheque (payable to Bishop Road School) with 

the attached reply slip. 

 

If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, you can pay 50% of the contribution - in this case 

£196.36. No child will be individually excluded from this opportunity for financial reasons. If for 

financial reasons you feel you are unable to make the contribution, please contact the office, 

who will make an appointment for you with the Head of Year who will discuss the matter further 

in the strictest confidence. If at all possible, please make contact before Thursday 13th February. 

Whilst we realise that circumstances change for some parents, it is unlikely that school can 

manage effective financial support if discussions occur late.  

 

In the summer term, there will be an information evening organised to give further details and 

answer any questions you may have. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Barr  

Head of Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Osmington Bay 

 

       I would like my child                                                                                   in class _____   

       to attend the Year 6 residential trip to Osmington Bay from 28th September – 2nd October 2020 

       and I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £50.00.  

 

      Signed (parent/guardian)                                                      Date 
 

 

You do not need to return this slip if you have paid online. 
 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

